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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The last day of term next week is Thursday 27th May and the first day back is Wednesday 9th June.   

 

Year 3 and 4 Trip to Totnes Castle – postponed due to wet weather 

The trip was planned for Friday this week – we will let you know when we are able to re-plan it. 

 

Year 6 Residential 

Year 6 are having an overnight residential locally next week now that we can.  Parents should have had all the info 

they need but please let us know if you need to know anything. 

 

Bullying – friendships 

We are continuing the series of assemblies about bullying and friendships.  The children are aware that there are 

different forms of bullying – mental and physical.  Mental bullying includes name calling, ignoring and excluding 

someone, threatening them and putting harmful comments on social media.  Physical bullying includes anything 

that may hurt or harm a child physically, it doesn’t have to include an outcome such as a bruise but it could be 

more subtle.   

We also have been looking into this chart – you could back this up at home by completing it with your child: 

Ways to behave with a friend Ways of behaving that will harm a freindship 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very proud of the children who have come forward with issues, either to their parents/ carers or to us. 

Together we will beat bullying! 

 

Menu change for next week 

As Thursday next week 27th May will be the last day of term, lunch that day will be Fish Fingers or Cheese and 

Tomato Wheel.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Hilary Priest 
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